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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am pleased to recommend Stephen Hecker, who has been a valuable member of our team at 
Captain Tattoo Art Studio since 2021. Throughout his time with us, Stephen has consistently 
demonstrated exceptional character and a positive attitude, contributing to a welcoming and 
supportive work environment. 
 
Stephen's dedication to inclusivity and education has been evident in his role hosting parlor 
tours at our studio, particularly in collaboration with the Achievability Program. Through these 
tours, Stephen has provided individuals with special needs a unique insight into the world of 
tattoo artistry, showcasing patience, empathy, and genuine passion for his craft. 
 
Additionally, Stephen's expertise in instructing and teaching individuals and groups highlight his 
commitment to excellence and passion for learning. His professionalism, creativity, and ability to 
connect with diverse audiences make him an invaluable asset to our studio and any organization 
he is part of. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse Stephen Hecker for any opportunity he pursues. His 
exemplary character, positive attitude, and dedication to education and inclusivity make him a 
standout candidate. I am confident that Stephen will continue to make significant contributions 
and positively impact any environment he enters. 
 

CAPTAIN TATTOO ART STUDIO 
WE HELP YOU TO MAKE GOOD DECISIONS...& TO COVER-UP THE BAD ONES 

41125 Winchester Rd Ste B1 & B2 
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www.CaptainTattoos.com 
captaintattootemecula@gmail.com 
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